
TELLICO VILLAGE RETIRED MILITARY CLUB (TVRMC) 

 

The TVRMC invites all retired military members and their spouses to join our organization and 

enjoy the friendship and camaraderie of your fellow military retired veterans. Annual dues are 

just $10 per retired veteran family (Veteran & spouse) 

 

WE ARE PRIMARILY A SOCIAL CLUB AND HAVE FOUR (4) MAIN EVENTS EACH YEAR 

March / April - Informational Luncheon with topics of interest to retired military 

personnel 

June / July - Annual picnic at the Tugaloo Pavilion 

September / October - Informational Luncheon with topics of interest to retired military 

personnel 

December – Annual Christmas Luncheon Gathering 

 

TVRMC Officer Contact information 

Joe Gengo: President,  813-417-2734 jtgengo@gmail.com 

Shawn Tallant:  Vice President, 703-399-1826 TallantSRT@gmail.com 

Tony Newton:  Secretary, 865-657-3382  TNewtFLA@aol.com 

Dave Hermanson:  Treasurer, 865-318-3590  HermCarNut@charter.net 
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